

May 2023

Our smallest steps become our greatest success

It has been great to see how hard both Year 6 and Year 2 children have worked when taking their SATs papers. We are really proud of their positive attitude and how every child has tried their absolute best.

It has been great to see children enjoying their PE lessons this week. All classes have been focusing on fitness and the importance of exercise.

I am looking forward to our assembly this week which will focus on the World Day for Cultural Diversity.

Please remember as the weather gets warmer to make sure your child knows how to stay safe in the sun. Look out for a competition on this next half term!

Don't forget, we break up on Friday this week and we will see you back on Monday 5th June at 8.40am!

Mrs Round Principal

SCHOOL IS CLOSED ON THESE DATES

May term break—29th May -4th June 2023

Summer holidays—Friday 21st July 2023 last day of term

New school year—Tuesday 5th September 2023



Oasis Academies teach 9 special habits to help us all live better

This months habit is trying to be **Humble**



Being humble means we are more curious than defensive and have a willingness to learn. Why does this matter?

When do you feel confident? And when don't you?

What is the difference between confidence different and arrogance?







Y1 Science Workshop

Thank you to our Y1 parents who attended the science workshop. Thank you Miss Bray, our science lead for coming up with these exciting activities



















EYFS

In Nursery, we have been learning how to look after our well-being. We have been learning how to give our friends hand massages!









King Charles III Coronation Celebrations











King Charles III Coronation 2023



Coronation celebrations were in full force in the academy. Children have been learning about the Royal family, a group of children had an afternoon tea with Mrs Round

and some lovely decorations around the

academy.







Amazing to have Ash "Scoop" Randall visit the children for a special assembly. Ash is a freestyle footballer & Guinness World Record holder.











Thank you to our parents in Reception Wales who joined the children in our morning session. The topic was healthy eating. We loved seeing mums, dads and grandmas engaging with the children.









After School Clubs











Our after school clubs are extremely popular and the children have lots of fun.

These club will change from time to time so you need to ensure you complete the form quickly. Places are on a first come basis and are free of charge. We ask that children are collected on time to be fair on everyone.









Knowing me, Knowing you



Name: Mrs A McElvaney

Role: Receptionist

If you could be any animal, what would you be and why? I would like to be a cheetah because they can run really fast.

What your favourite thing to do in summer? I like to go camping with my family.

Favourite subject in school? Arts and maths.



Name: Mr D Jordan

Role: Facilities Assistant

If you could be any animal, what would you be and why? I would be an elephant because they are big and strong.

What your favourite thing to do in summer? I like to go hiking and do mountain climbing.

Favourite subject in school?

Design and Technology.











Anxiety is the theme of Mental Health Awareness Week 2023 Anxiety is a normal emotion in us all, but sometimes it can get out of control and become a mental health problem. Learn more about it here https://buff.ly/3EycGZf

SUN SAFETY

Think sun smart- apply <u>sun cream</u> before your child comes to school on hot days and ensure they have <u>sun hats.</u>



UNIFORM



There will be a half price uniform sale on Monday 5th June 2023. Please remember we only take payments by card only.

Oasis Academy Fir Vale, Owler Lane, Sheffield, S4 8GA T: 0114 201 2300, E: info@oasisfirvale.org, W: www.oasisfirvale.org



